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Friday 23rd June 2017
Playgroup
9.00 am - 10.00 am
South Hub

Wednesday 28th June 2017
P&F Pizza Day

Friday 30th June 2017
FINAL DAY OF TERM 2

STUDENTS FINISH AT 1.00 PM

Monday 17th July 2017
NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS

STAFF PROFESSIONAL 
DEVELOPMENT DAY

Tuesday 18th July 2017
First day of Term 3 -
Students return

A reminder that our Mini Vinnies team will be 
collecting non perishable items such as toiletries , 
tin cans and packets of  food for the less fortunate 
in our community, until the end of term.  We ask 
that if you are able to help in anyway, that you 
send any non-perishable items with your child to 
their Learning Centre for collection.

St  Vinnies - Wint er  Appeal

IMPORTANT DATES

 Our  Lord?s Prayer  

The only prayer that Jesus taught his disciples 
was the Our Father. 

It speaks about forgiveness. Jesus was praying 
in a certain place, and after he had finished, 
one of his disciples said to him, ?Lord, teach us 
to pray, as John taught his disciples.?     

 He said to them, ?When you pray, say: 

 Father, hallowed be your name. 
 Your kingdom come. 

Give us each day our daily bread.                     
And forgive us our sins,  for we ourselves 

forgive everyone indebted to us.? 

 Let us continue our days knowing that we are 
loved by a merciful and forgiving God. 

NOTES COMING HOME 

THIS WEEK :

ALL STUDENTS:

*  Flyer regarding the school 
production - The Lion King



Reporting Survey -  Your opinion counts 
 Dear Parents/Guardians 

In line with the introduction of the Victorian Curriculum we are undertaking a self-evaluation of how 
we report about students? learning in our school. To help us in that evaluation, we would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete a survey; your views and opinions on reporting are very 
important to us and will help shape the look of reporting in the future.  The survey will be posted on 
School Stream next Tuesday to coincide with the release of Semester 1 reports. 

 For those who are unable to access the survey we will hold a meet the leader café session on July 20 
where computers will be available for you to complete the survey. 

 We will feed back results from the survey via the school newsletter once results are collated. 

 The questionnaire should take between 10 and 15 minutes to complete.  Please note that you may 
complete the questionnaire anonymously and that all individual responses will be treated 
confidentially.  

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 

Sacram ent  of  Conf irm at ion  

Just a reminder for parents of students in Year 6 of the following dates for your diary: 

Tuesday 18t h July:

Confirmation parent student evening at OLSC - 6.00pm 

Fr iday, 21st  July:

Mary MacKillop Heritage Centre Reflection Day (students only) 

Wednesday, 2nd August :

Confirmation Rehearsal at OLSC - 6.00pm 

Friday, 4th August:

Confirmation Mass @OLSC Sport?s Centre - 6.00 pm 

Parents, sponsors and students are required at each of the sessions. These children will be making 
their confirmation so please keep them in your prayers. If you have any further questions please see 
me at school. 



Scripture Reflection: 

Before the hust le and bust le of the 

week takes over, spend some t ime 

reflect ing upon the coming week's 

gospel.

Join us at 2.00 pm on Monday at 

OLSC Primary School for half an 

hour or so of peace and 

contemplat ion.  

Enquiries: Please contact Lou, 

9741 4144.

SCRIPTURE REFLECTIONS
WYNDHAM VALE COMMUNITY MASS

Our monthly Wyndham Vale Community Masses 
are held on the first Sunday of each month.  Our 
next mass is on SUNDAY 6TH AUGUST 2017, 
commencing at 10.00 am in the Sports Centre.  

Come and meet members of the Parish 
Community and catch up with school friends.

Bring a plate to share after Mass with a cuppa.

OLSC UNIFORM SHOP -  ONLINE ORDERING

A letter was sent home with your children last week introducing a new way to purchase Uniforms from our 
Uniform Shop.  We are introducing CDFpay, which allows you to log in an "online" shop.  Orders can be 
placed and paid for via the online shop.  Chrissy will be processing orders received on a Tuesday during her 
normal trading hours of 2.00 pm - 4.00 pm.   All orders will be sent home with your child once processed.

We are hoping this process will make life easier for parents who are unable to attend the Uniform Shop on 
a Tuesday afternoon.  

We remind you that if you wish to exchange uniform  due to wrong sizing selected, only clothing with 
manufacturing tags still intact will be accepted.

To access this shop you will need to go to:  https://olscwyn.cdfpay.org.au/

You will need to register as a new parent.  Once you verify your details, you wlll be asked log in, register 
your children , then you will be a position to purchase Uniform.

We have uploaded a Parent Guide onto our Website under: 

http://olscwyn.catholic.edu.au/page/79/School-Uniform

This facility is ready to accept orders, with processing to commence on Tuesday 27th June 2017.

If you have any queries, please contact Jane or Chrissy.

https://olscwyn.cdfpay.org.au/
http://olscwyn.catholic.edu.au/page/79/School-Uniform





